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June 2, 2005 

Dear Students and Sponsors: 

On behalf of Heifer Vietnam, we wish to thank you for supporting our program through your 
Operation Day’s Work activities. Your generosity will enable a new project to be developed in 
An Giang Province in the Mekong Delta. This project will provide education and livestock to 
very poor teenage girls to prevent them from being victims of child trafficking.  The Vietnam 
Youth at Risk project will enable these girls to attend a special program for vulnerable youth at 
Cantho University to learn reading and arithmetic. They will also learn to care for livestock, a 
valuable skill they can share with their families. When they leave, every girl will be given two 
heifers and a micro-loan to start a vegetable garden. These assets will benefit her family and help 
her become a productive member of her community. 

As a donor, you will also enable these young women to become donors to other poor teens in 
their community. Through Heifer International’s program of “Passing on the Gift,” each girl will 
give her cow’s first born heifer to another girl in need in her village. In this way, your original 
contribution will be multiplied throughout the community. 

We appreciate your concern for the plight of teenagers on the other side of the world. We look 
forward to reporting our progress as the girls begin their program. 

Sincerely, 

Lia Lent 

Lia Lent 
Foundation Relations 


